It is my pleasure to announce the
selection of Anagelly Badillo, as Senior
Grants Accountant, reporting directly
to Jenifer Maxwell, Manager, Capital
Programs. Anagelly assumed her new
position on Tuesday, Sept. 2, 2025.

Anagelly will oversee all grant and
project accounting activities, working
closely with project managers and
various funding agencies. She will also
be taking complex financial data and
turning it into clear, actionable reports
for stakeholders. She will aim to
advance Long Beach Transit (LBT) in ANAGELLY BAD“.LO
transparency, accountability and
operations.

Senior Grants Accountant
Finance and Budget

Anagelly comes to LBT with 15 years of experience in accounting and
capital grants management. Most recently, she served as Divisional
Government Contracts Director at the Salvation Army, where she oversaw
finances for federal and state contracts. She also led the management of
government contracts through their life cycles.

Anagelly can be reached at extension 8593 or by email at
abadillo@lbtransit.com. She is located at LBTCO workstation 857.

Please join the President and CEOQO, as well as the Executive Leadership Team, in
welcoming Anagelly to LBT!

Elizabeth Brown
Executive Director/VP, Organizational Development and Administration



It is my pleasure to announce the selection
of Rhea Morallos as the Comptroller,
reporting directly to Lisa Patton, Executive
Director/Vice President, Finance and
Budget. Rhea assumed her new position on
Monday, Aug. 11, 2025.

Rhea will take on a leadership role in
shaping Long Beach Transit’s (LBT)
financial direction, improving how we
measure performance and ensuring our
systems operate smoothly. She will use data
to support decision making, ensure audit
standards are met, and keep financial

practices aligned with the agency’s long- RHEA MORALLOS

term goals.

Comptroller
Rhea has 19 years of experience in Finance and Budget
accounting and finance. Most recently, she
served as a consultant to LBT’s Accounting and Finance team, where she
contributed to transitioning to new systems for resource planning and asset
management, an effort that is still underway to help streamline financial processes.
Rhea has also led training initiatives across departments, helped developed a
centralized grants database, and oversaw year-end audit financial reports.

Rhea can be reached at extension 8534 or by email at rmorallos@libtransit.com. She is
located at LBTCO office 815.

Please join the President and CEO, as well as the Executive Leadership Team, in welcoming
Rhea to LBT!

Elizabeth Brown
Executive Director/VP, Organizational Development and Administration



